
 
 

Chappy Cell Committee 
 

10/8/15 4pm 
Present Gurnitz, Filley. On the phone Cobb, Kennedy.. - Edgartown Town Hall 
 
An update was given by Bob Gurnitz, the chair of the tower subcommittee. A discussion of a 
letter from AT&T concerning their needs in a stealth tower and the potential height for a tower. 
General discussion about tower height followed. 
A discussion followed about the responses needed from Verizon before the 26th. This was 
referred back to Roger as the chair of the DAS subcommittee to follow up with Mr. Enright in the 
way he feels appropriate. 
A question was asked by Mr. Spiro about the availability of the survey results for the public. 
After some discussion it was decided to contact Pam Dolby as the survey was the work of the 
town to determine when and how she would like it distributed. 
Updates to questions from the last meeting including any issues that might need to be 
addressed in using the proposed lot for a tower site. Georgiana at the Planning Board office was 
contacted by Adam and is working on a title search for it. 
It was decided the next meeting would be on October 15th at 4PM 
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